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11 March 2013

Felicity Greenway

Acting Director Infrastructure Projects
NSW Planning and Infrastructure
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Felicity
BROWN’S CREEK TO ORANGE GAS PIPELINE RELOCATION

| am in receipt of the EIS for the Brown’s Creek to Orange Gas Pipeline Relocation and offer
comment on behalf of Orange City Council in my role as Director Development Services.

Clearly, Council is aware of this project - as the proponent for the Orange Airport Expansion
project.

Council sees no impediment to the approval of this project and sees no reason to apply
further conditions other than those imposed routinely by the Department. We note that the
project area does not appear to be within the Orange Geological Survey NSW GM 8731
mapping area for Naturally Occurring Asbestos. We note also that the area is heavily
trafficked by both cyclists and motorists (including Cadia Mine-related traffic and airport
commuters), so attentiopzneeds to be paid closely to traffic-management processes.

Thank you for the gpportunity to comment.
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